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Comments: We want to voice our vehement objection to this newly contrived land 'exchange' between Mt. Hood

Meadows and Government Camp! We just can't believe this most recent 'arrangement' between the USFS and

Meadows. We thought back in 2009 that the north side of Mt. Hood would remain 'wild and free,' as indicated in

everything we were reading at that time.

 

This is terrible. First Meadows tried to push through a parking lot/shuttle in our community of Mt. Hood

whereCooper Spur Rd. turns off towards Parkdale. We managed to put a halt to that, but NOT, as written by

Meadows in the Hood River News, due to Meadows' beneficence and community good will, but because ODOT

finally put a stop to it.

 

The Drake family and Meadows tribe have pushed their way around for decades. This is yet another example of

their greed and bullying. When will they have 'enough' of whatever? Evidently not yet!

 

We want the north side of Mt. Hood left alone; we enjoy visiting Cooper Spur, Tilly Jane, Cloud Cap, the

GuardStation and all the other wonderful historical remnants of bygone days. We do NOT want, or need, more

resort/condos/houses (none 'affordable housing,' that's for sure)/paved roads/ traffic, etc. here, taking out more

forest, wildlife, clean water, and quiet beauty.

 

This is criminal. Stop it now.


